United Nations Development Programme
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July 17, 2019

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL

Ref: UNDP/SOM/ROL/RFP/2019/019
Implementation of Legal Aid Services in Baidoa, Kismayo,
Jowhar and Dhusamareb in Somalia

Dear Bidder,

Notice is hereby given to all Bidders that UNDP has cancelled the above referenced Request for
Proposal (RFP) due to unavoidable circumstances. The RFP will be re-advertised shortly, and the
opportunity will be published on the UNDP Procurement Notice and UNGM websites.

The UNDP apologizes for any inconvenience caused. Any queries can be directed to the undersigned

at iryna.malykh@undp.org.

Ir ykh
Procurement Specialist
UNDP Somalia Country Office
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